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 A Message from the Principal  
Dates to Remember 
June 1-5 
Finishing Finals Week 
June 4 
Field Day Early childhood 
June 5 
First Friday Mass 9:00  
June 10 
8th Grade Grad./Mass 7:00 
June 11 
Move Up day 9-10:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newslett
er 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

It is with great honor that we recognize our students who competed in the 

Pennsylvania Junior Academy of Science at Penn State:  First Place:  Wyatt 

Kilhefner, James Mikulski.  Second Place:  Peter Varghese, Owen Wasilewski, 

Addison Roche, Carolyn O’Connor, Rebecca Homer.  Third Place:  Cole Roche.  It 

takes a lot of hard work to get to this competition and we are extremely proud! 

As the next few weeks are filled with high school, grade school and kindergarten 

graduations, please be safe! 

Faithfully,  
Dr. Robin A. Conboy, Principal 

 

 

 

 

2015-2016  Student Council Board.  President:  James Mikulski   Vice President:  Kara Gallagher  Secretary:  Kristen 

O’Connor and Treasurer:  Carolyn O’Connor.   

 

Father Graf:  There will be a Memorial Mass at 9:00 A.M. at St. Isidore Church on Sunday, May 31
st
.  

 

Football Camp:  LAST CALL for the 5th Annual Golden Hawks Youth Football Camp from June 22 to June 26, 

registration Deadline is June 12.  . For more information and a brochure please visit 

http://www.bethlehemcatholichs.org/student_life/athletics/fall_sports/football/youth_football_camp/  or contact Coach 

Henrich at 610-866-0791 ext. 313. 

 

SASH CRUSADER FOOTBALL 

The SASH CRUSADERS Football team will open registration on May 1 at www.olsh-hilltown.com. The football team is 

looking for kids in 5th and 6th grades for JV football and 7th and 8th grades for Varsity football. There is NO WEIGHT 

LIMIT in CYO football. Please contact Jim at sashcrusaders@gmail.com with any questions. 

 

Becahi Band:  Becahi's Jammin' In July 

Join us for our 2nd annual summer music program which is designed to keep your musician motivated over the summer and 

ready for band in the fall. This year's program is structured in a master class setting with a brass, woodwind, & percussion 

specialists.   Don't let your rental fee go to waste. Find more details and register here:   

http://www.tinyurl.com/littlehawksummerbando  Questions? Contact Cristin Eick at 610-866-0791 ext. 320 or 

ceick@becahi.org 

 

Request from the Business Manager:  Please confirm with either SCRIP Rebates or Mr. Fraser that you would like your 

rebate to be applied towards tuition by Memorial Day. 

 

The Last 2 Days of School 

 

June 11
th

:  Move Up day.  Students will move up to the next grade level to meet the teacher, receive summer work and do 

an activity so the teacher gets to meet each student.  This occurs from 9:00 – 10:00 am. 

 

June 12
th

:  Kindergarten  Graduation begins at 10:00 am. 

       Student recognition and awards for grades 1-7 begins at approx.. 11:15 with prayer service following. 

       Dismissal of all students at 12:00 

 

Alumni News:  Congratulations to our alumni students who competed at the PJAS State Science Fair.  The winners 

included: First Place Awards: Sarah LiCari - Behavioral Science; Robert Shuster –  Chemistry; Amy Demczyszyn – 

Chemistry; Erin Demczyszyn. 
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